
Planning Board Sign Subcommittee 

Attending:  Craig Francisco, John VanLoendersloot, Brian Ivinjack, Marc Phillips, Jack Dearborn 

 

Meeting started at 1830 4/21/2015  

Minutes of 4/7/2015 approved with no changes 

Discussed what the purpose of the change was intended to be, to identify a business or to gain drive-by 
business 

Discussed allowing internally lit signs, consensus to allow internally lit signs and stationary signed only in 
commercial and industrial zones 

Discussed sign dimensions in Village district, 48 Sq Ft max for multiple businesses on one lot 

Discussed Article 34.9.2, consensus to remove 34.9.2. 

Discussed “directional signs”.  Proposed article 34.12 to read: 

 DIRECTIONAL / OFF SITE SIGNS: A business may have an off-site sign for directional 
purposes only, with approval of the Planning Board. The application to the Code 
Enforcement Officer must be signed by the landowner. The sign cannot be lit with a 
maximum height is 8 feet, only 1 sign per business, otherwise by Special Exception. 

Corrected Typographical errors in 34.10.5.3 (GCHOD) and 34.7 (Physically) 

Chair suggested one more meeting to finalize article 34, scheduled for 1800 on May 5th 2015 

Meeting closed at 2030. 

 

Respectfully submitted by John VanLoendersloot 

 


